Welcome Guests

We're glad you joined us this morning. Please stop by the Welcome Center and pick up a visitor's packet.

Today

9:30 AM - Classes

<u>Children</u> (3 yrs. – 5th Grade) ~ Children's Wing (lower level).

Student Ministries (6th-12th Grade) ~ Youth Room (lower level)

<u>Adults</u> – 1 Peter ~ Fellowship Hall (upper level)

Young Adults – Survey of Minor Prophets ~Room 6 (lower level)

10:45 AM - Worship Service

No Services this evening.

For additional class and ministry descriptions, visit our website – GraceChurchRootstown.com.

Announcements

Closed Caption is available during the sermon on your mobile device. Visit the Welcome Center for instructions or scan the QR code at an entrance into the Worship Center.

Nursery is available during the 9:30 AM classes and the 10:45 AM worship service.

Jr. Church will be on Summer break from June - August. Check the Welcome Center each week for an activity page. Crayons are available.

Next Prayer Meeting will take place Monday, August 1 at 7:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall.

Thank you! A kind lady has donated a wheelchair and a nice rollator for us to have here at church.

Summer Camp – The young people left this morning for camp. Please pray for them this week as they are away.

Treasures – The AWANA Office is being cleaned. There are many treasures we no longer use. Please stop by the lower level classroom, outside of the youth room and take whatever you wish. Thank you!

Senior Luncheon – The next senior luncheon will be on Friday, August 19 at noon in the Fellowship Hall. Save the date on your calendar! We will be having meatloaf. A sign-up list will be at the Welcome Center next Sunday.

A Survey of the Minor Prophets - The Young Adults started a new series exploring the minor prophets this week at 9:30 AM. This series will highlight each author and his audience, briefly examine the historical context, and look at the major themes of each book. This class meets each Sunday at 9:30 AM in Room 6. "Older" adults are welcomed as well.

Ladies, please join us after church on Sunday, July 31, for a time of fellowship. We would like to welcome and shower Hope with gift cards for their new home. We will have a taco bar for lunch in the Fellowship Hall. Please bring a dessert, tortilla chips, or drinks to share. If you have any questions, please contact Shelli Fergis or Katti Simkanin.

Randolph Fair will be here before we know it! If you are showing something or are competing, please call the office or let Sherry know. We will be making a list so that people in the church can support you at the fair. Thank you!

ZOOMERANG – Thank you so much to all who participated during VBS this past week! And many of you donated items which was greatly appreciated! Continue to pray for all the students that God's Word would penetrate hearts!

Today's Nursery Workers

9:30 AM – Stevie Pieplow Debby Weese

10:45 AM – Carly Ferrell Beth Slater

June Financials

General Budget

June Giving: \$14,838.70 Monthly Budget: \$19,583.33 Giving YTD: \$122,322.71 Budget YTD: \$112,000.02

Capital Improvements

June Giving: \$0 Fund Total: \$16,827.27

There are three ways to give to Grace Church:

- By mailing a check to Grace Church at 4808 Tallmadge Road, Rootstown, PO Box 208, Rootstown, OH 44272;
- By giving online at the church website; or
- By placing your gift at the Welcome Center.

This Week's Calendar gcor.churchcenter.com/calendar

July 24-30

Sunday - Friday

The Jr. High & High School students are at camp this week. They will return to the church on Friday about noon or a little after.

Upcoming Events

July 31 – Welcome Shower for Hope

August 19 – Senior Luncheon

August 23–28 - Randolph Fair

Grace Church of Rootstown

"Pursuing the Pure Path"

Psalm 119:9-16

Tim Paulding

July 24, 2022

4808 Tallmadge Road Rootstown, Ohio 44272 (330) 325-7174 Office@GraceChurchRootstown.com

GraceChurchRootstown.com